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I oppose HB 3086.  We should not be moving away from proportional representation.  

The commission is supposed to serve and represent all the public’s interest.  It is 

important to maintain representation proportionate to population – reflecting all of 

Oregon, not just a select group.  PLEASE OPPOSE HB 3086. 


